
From: Eileen Keim <travlr1776@gmail.com> 
To: pamela.monroe@se.nh.gov 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Wed, 19 Jul 2017 10:33:16 -0400 
Subject: Northern Pass 
Dear Ms. Monroe:  
     I had intended to write you a proper letter, but fate intervened.  First my car dies, then my 
printer ran dry.  So I must resort to email. 
 
    As a Concord residen and citizen, I very much oppose the plan to use huge towers to carry 
this power through Concord.  As a New Hampshire resident and citizen, I oppose such towers 
anywhere. 
 
     New Hampshire offers an excellent alternative - follow the I-93 corridor and bury the 
lines.  Why take small but significant portions of land from many people by purchase or by 
eminent domain, when a sensible alternative exists? 
 
     Additionally, the hydro power intended for transmission is itself very destructive. 
Thousands of acres of boreal forest will be destroyed, the land and livelihood  of 
at least one of Canada's first nations will vanish. 
 
     I encourage you and the other members to require Eversource and its partners 
to modify their plans to bring them into compliance with citizens' wishes - 
No towers!  Bury the lines!  Use the I-93 corridor! 
 
    If it matters - I am an Eversource stockholder. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        Eileen Keim 
        7 Bradley St, Concord NH 03301 
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